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Cases No. 15463 and 15464 - Withdrawal of Applications 

I have just completed a phone call with Dr. Havenor regarding the applications for the Lobo SWD No. 1 (Case No. 15463) 
and the Superior SWD No. 1 (Case No. 15464). Dr. Havenor informed that Mesquite SWD Inc. is withdrawing its 
applications for these two wells and is requesting dismissal of the cases. Please inform you client, Chevron USA Inc., that 
both cases have been dismissed. Please contact me with any questions regarding these cases and the change in their 
status. Thank you. PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze, PG 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau 
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